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IPPCXXA9/B9 SERIES  EOL notification                       DD-R19050201 

                                      

Product EOL Notification 

Notification No: DD-R19050201 

Affected Model: IPPCXXA9-RE and IPPCXXB9-RE 

All series and extending SKUs 

Last buy date: July 1st, 2019 

Last shipment date: December 24th, 2019 

 

To whom it may concern, 

Intel Corporation has announced the discontinuance of the following key part 

that are used in the affected models: 

Intel, processor, Intel Core i3 2340UE 

Please determine your remaining demand and inform us before July 1st, 2019 so 

that we can secure the key EOL part from Intel before their last shipment date. 

After this date IBASE will still be able to produce and supply affected models 

before December 24th, 2019, but only up to the quantities as determined by the 

EOL Components held in stock thereafter.  

 

We also suggest our new series which come with newer processor as 

replacements: 

EOL model Replace model 

IPPC15A9-RE 

IPPC15B9-RE 

IPPC1505-RE 

IPPC1502-RE 

IPPC17A9-RE 

IPPC17B9-RE 

IPPC1705-RE 

IPPC19A9-RE 

IPPC19B9-RE 

IPPC1905-RE 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and please contact with 

your sales representative of iBASE for advance information or your special 

requirement. 

Sincerely Yours 

 

    Sr. Product Manager                       02/May/2019 

Conrad Ai   
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